
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello! We are pleased to have you this school year. I would like to take a minute to introduce 

myself. My name is Autumn, I will be handling the invoicing/payments for Little Scholars Preschool.  You 

will find important dates and contact information listed below: 

 Tuition is due the 10
th

 of each month 

 Invoices will be emailed the 25
th

 of each month; unless it falls on a weekend then they will be 

sent the following business day.  

 
 Phone – 406-885-3978 

 Business hours: 9am – 3pm 

 If you are not receiving invoices by email please contact me.  

 

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me – Thank you! 

Email: info@wolfaccounting.net 


